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Registered Relief Kaiako  
 

Relief Kaiako 

Want flexibility to choose the days, times, and locations of your workdays?  Are you keen to join a 
passionate team where your contributions are valued and critical to creating warm, welcoming places for 
our tamariki and their whanau?  We are seeking qualified, registered relief kaiako to support our 
Kindergarten teaching teams. 

We have 16 kindergartens across Hastings, Havelock North, and Central Hawkes Bay; with playgrounds 
full of trees, open grassy areas, and places to run, play, and explore.   Our kindergartens provide a 
special place to belong, play, and learn together with the belief that each person is special.  We 
encourage curiosity, creativity and links with our families and community.  We aim to nurture the values of 
Whakamana, Whanaungatanga, Manaakitanga, Kaitiakitanga and Whakaako for our tamariki and their 
whānau. 

Our diverse teaching teams are amazing to work with and we are seeking relief kaiako who are 
passionate and keen to add value and complement our teams. 

You will be able to demonstrate the following: 

• A commitment to honour the Treaty of Waitangi  

• An ability to celebrate, share and involve families in the learning journey of our tamariki 

• To bring the values of Whakamana, Whanaungatanga, Manaakitanga, Kaitiakitanga and 
Whakaako into your everyday teaching practice  

• Great relationship and communication skills  

• Energy, aroha, and flexibility 

Additionally, you will be: 

• Qualified, with a current practicing certificate 

• Reliable and a team player 

In return, you will be part of a supportive and progressive Association that recognizes the value of relief 
teaching.   

Applicants must have the right work in New Zealand. 

If you’re interested in learning more about our fantastic opportunity, contact Kirsty Overend on 027 500 
1352 or kirsty.overend@hfka.co.nz for a confidential chat, or apply online.  Applications close 5pm on 
Sunday 6th October.  We review and respond to applications as they are received. 
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